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22.1.21 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Increasing data allowances on mobile devices to support disadvantaged children 

 

There is a scheme to temporarily increase data allowances for mobile phone users on certain networks. 

This is so that disadvantaged children can access remote education. To apply you must fit into all 3 criteria 

below: 

 

• Do not have fixed broadband at home 

• Cannot afford additional data for the devices 

• Are experiencing disruption with face-to-face education 

 

The mobile networks included are: 

 

EE 

O2 

Sky Mobile 

SMARTY 

Tesco Mobile 

Three 

Virgin Mobile  

Vodaphone 

 

School may be able to request 4G wireless routers for disadvantaged children who also fit all 3 criteria 

above and who are experiencing disruption. 

 

If you feel that you require this help, please contact the school office by email at 

admingps@gsfederation.com  

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Z Pickard 

Headteacher 
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